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Model A Days, September 16-17, at Hickory Corners are rapidly approaching.  If you haven’t 

made your plans for this event yet, there is still time.  You can register for the special events that 

will have limited participation and/or require payment of fees on the MAFFI Website 

(www.maffi.org) under Model A Days or the Gilmore Website under “Events”.  Also, be sure to 

read the articles in both the May/June MAFCA, The Restorer and MARC Model A News. 

  

If you have done it all and think there is nothing at the museum that you haven’t seen before, try 

this, camping at the Gilmore.  There is nothing like the experience of walking around the 

buildings at dusk.  With very little imagination you are walking a street in Anytown, USA in 

1930.  It’s not crowded.  A word of advise, shoot pictures from a stable position.  Your camera 

shutter will be very slow and unless the camera is stable the pictures will be blurry.  If you get it 

right, the photos will be breathtaking in the moonlight. 

    
 

Thank you,      

Mike DuBreuil, MAFFI 

clubcontact@maffi.org 
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